
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 1 July 2004 

1. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 1.1 Brian Meadows, a resident of Dyers Pass Road, addressed the Board regarding some 

residents’ concerns relating to possible safety issues and parking problems that might arise due 
to proposed bus stop locations on Dyers Pass Road. 

 
  The Board received the information. 
 
 1.2 Jonathan Gillard addressed the Board in support of the proposed bus stops on Dyers Pass 

Road. 
 
  The Board received the information. 
 
 1.3 Neil Clark addressed the Board in support of his request to remove a protected notable gum 

tree in Acorn Close. 
 
  The Board received the information. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


